LIBRARY SCIENCE COLLOQUIUM

The College of Library Science
Summer Colloquium will be held
Wednesday, July 9, at 10:00 a.m.
in the President's Room of the
Student Center. The speaker is
Ted Melnechuk. His topic will be
"Innovations in Communicating
Science Information."
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The U.K. Community College Librarians are meeting here on Friday,
July 11. They will be visiting different areas of the library. Faith
Harders is coordinating their program.

PERSONNEL _NOTES
Opening:
LT IV Circulation, open July S.

New Staff:

Tung Ton, LT I, Periodicals, June 30.

Promotion:

Peggy Southerland LT I to LT II, Periodicals.

MPLO oP

Director of Libraries, Washington State University, Pullman, Washingtor

Head, Institute of Fine Arts Library, New York University, New York,

New York.

Salary: $15,000 minimum







